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Update - Emergency Road Closure - Stow Causeway Bridge – TF60109 

 
Update STOW CAUSEWAY BRIDGE (TF60109), we are now in the position to install a 
temporary support in place of the missing bearing, which is being installed on the 23rd 
November 2023.  This will allow the bridge to be open to all normal traffic including HGV’s 
by the weekend.  We are now looking at a long term repair solution, which at some stage 
will require the bridge to be closed to all traffic, this may also include all pedestrian 
movements over the bridge.  Consultation will take place with all affected businesses, to 
see what is the best time of year to carry out permanent repairs to minimise disruption.  
 
The signed diversion route will remain in place until the bridge re-opens with pedestrian 
access being maintained at all times. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this emergency closure is in 
place. 
 
The work will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Community and Environmental 
Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Navid Afshar, Head of Highways Design and Development, 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Kath Flowers or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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